

**HILTON PARISH COUNCIL**

**MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON FRIDAY 16 JUNE 2006 AT THE  
COMMUNITY LOUNGE, PERCY WOOD CLOSE**

**PRESENT:** L Kolkman (LK) (Chairman)                     P Hickinbotham (PH)  
                 D Allen   D Smalley (DS)  
                 P Walton-Knight (PWK)                     G Rice (GR) (Vice Chairman)  
                 A Plenderleith                                     J Walton (Clerk)

- 089/06 **APOLOGIES**  
Were received from Councillors G Banton and J Keery; D Woolliscroft and District Councillor R Walton
- 090/06 **MEMBERS TO DECLARE ANY INTERESTS IN MATTERS TO BE CONSIDERED**  
GR declared an interest as a harrier committee member.
- 091/06 **VAT**  
The need to register for vat was circulated to all Parish Councillors prior to the meeting, the main reason being the need to claim back vat on the new facilities to be provided at The Mease. The subject was discussed in depth and though it will mean charging vat on lettings it was **Resolved:** to register for vat.
- 092/06 **DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING**  
The next meeting has been set for 28 June at Percy Wood Close Community Room, plans available from 1900; meeting to commence at 1915.